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Cover Analysis 
 

 

1. What is it? 

These are contracts that will allow the DNA Unit of the Albuquerque Police Department 

to outsource case work as needed to third party vendors.  

 

2. What will this piece of legislation do? 

 These contracts will provide an avenue to accomplish the outsourcing needs of the DNA 

Unit of the Albuquerque Police Department as deemed necessary, utilizing both local and federal 

fiscal pathways as available. 

 

3. Why is this project needed? 

These contracts will be utilized to have testing not performed by the DNA Unit of the 

Albuquerque Police Department to be completed, such as forensic genetic genealogy.  If the 

DNA Unit is in the position of acquiring a backlog, these contracts can be utilized to eliminate 

said backlog. 

 

4. How much will it cost and what is the funding source? 

These contracts will each have a ceiling of $300,000 over three years.  Funding sources will be 

the active CEBR Grants (51_22_CEBR_FY21 and 51_23_CEBR_FY22), an upcoming CEBR 

Grant (Project Id – TBD), and a city account (Dept ID: 5129000; Account: 527500). 

 

5. Is there a revenue source associated with this Plan? If so, what level of income is 

projected?  

No. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 










